
Anna B. Klossner
November 5, 1878 - January 29, 1966

Mrs. Anna Klossner, Area Native, Stricken

Mrs. John P. Klossner, aged 87, resident of Madison for many years and a native of the 
Monticello area, died Saturday in a Madison hospital after a long illness. 

The funeral was at 1:30 p. m. Tuesday in Memorial United Church of Christ, Madison. The 
Rev. William A. Schultz, church pastor, officiated, and interment was in Forest Hill cemetery, 
Madison, 

Born in Washington township, the former Anna B. Dick was a Madison resident since 1924.
She was a sister of the late John Dick, a one-time Monticello business man for many years. 
and president of the Bank of Monticello, and to Mrs. Minnie Marty, now residing in Los 
Angeles, Calif. 

She was a member of Memorial United Church of Christ and its Guild, Madison. 

Survivors include a son, Walter, Madison; two daughters, Mrs. Fred Weber, Rice Lake, and 
Mrs. Gordon Hilliard, Madison: a sister, Mrs. Minnie Marty, Los Angeles, Calif.; 15 
grandchildren, and 31 great-grandchildren.


